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The purpose of the International Social Theory Consortium and its annual 

conference is to organize the International Social Theory community and to 

provide an opportunity for interdisciplinary exchange in social theory. 

This call for papers is addressed to scholars, faculty, and students who 

work in any of the areas and traditions and social and political thought 

with an interest in communicating with other social theorists. As this 

conference is in Florida, we are especially interested in papers that deal 

with the theme of the conference, Social Theory in the World and Worlds of 

Social Theory, which is designed to focus on questions about the 

differences between traditions in social theory, such as between Europe 

and the United States, as well as differences in conditions under which 

social theory is produced and consumed between different regions of the 

world. Conference organizers invite submission of abstracts for papers of 

150 words as well as proposals for panels and sessions that address the 

concerns of the social theory community. The meeting is open to anyone 

with an interest in social theory, and in the past participants have come 

from programs all across the humanities, arts, and social sciences, 

theology, history, law, and philosophy, as well as architecture, business, 

and public policy. 

 

Please send abstracts or queries by January 31 to the  

Center for Social and Political Thought, 

Department of Philosophy, 

University of South Florida,  

Tampa, Florida 33620,  

USA 

to Eileen Kahl, ekahl@luna.cas.usf.edu 

or fax 1-813-974-5914 or submit through the consortium website at 

www.socialtheory.org 
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